
   
 

 
04-09-18, Skateboard Ramp Working Party  
 
 

Minutes of a Skateboard Ramp Working Party of the Calstock Parish Council, 
held on Tuesday 4 September 2018, at George V recreation ground, St Anns Chapel 
Commencing at 1800 
 
Those present were- 
COUNCILLORS – Cllr Irons, Cllr Latham, Cllr Wakem  
Miss Sue Lemon (Clerk) minutes  
Members of the Public 
Ben Dance, R Dance 
 
1. APOLOGIES  
Cllr Alford and Mrs L Wells (member of the public) 
 
2. DECLARATIONS OF MEMBERS’ INTERESTS 
None. 
 
3. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
Ben Dance and Mr Dance. 
 
4. THE WAY FORWARD  

Members met and looked at the area in question and agreed that as the concrete base was 

already in place that this would remain the site for the skateboard ramp.  

Ben has put forward his own design and this will be made into an architects drawing. 

Mrs Wells email was circulated, and its contents noted, and any monies collected could be 

used for extra play park equipment in the designated playground area. 

It was agreed that Cllr Latham would pursue funding through 106 monies. 

The clerk will pursue the design and investigate whether the designers would be happy to 

work up Ben’s design. 

Cllr Wakem will investigate the concrete situation with Plymcrete. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting closed: 6.45pm 
Signed..................................................................................   Dated........................................... 


